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The Board of Directors of the Motion Picture Industry Pension & Health Plans 
has taken these measures in response to the COVID-19 pandemic to help 
you, our participants:

a	 Crediting hours so that active participants may continue to qualify for 
health coverage

a	 Permitting participants to make a one-time, special hardship withdrawal 
from their Individual Account Plan balance of up to $20,000

a	 Waiving active health premiums for participants on a one-time basis  
for three months

a	 Offering a telemedicine benefit with no co-payment or coinsurance

a	 Providing COVID-19 diagnostic testing with no out-of-pocket costs

a	 Allowing early prescription medication refills
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For more information about these new benefits, please visit the  
COVID-19 tab on MPI’s website.

https://www.mpiphp.org/home

